Conor William Brandt

Subject: Request for Public Meeting - Kaiser Aluminum Proposed Cleanup
Dear Jeremy,

I am a resident of the Spokane area and current student at Gonzaga University. [ am interested in
learning more about the proposed cleanup for the Kaiser Aluminum site and I wanted to request
that the Department of Ecology conduct a public meeting. I routinely run on the Centennial Trail,
hike in Riverside State Park, and fish in multiple stretches of the Spokane River. Because the river
is so important to my recreational interests, it is important to me that it is kept as healthy as
possible, which is why I am supporting a public meeting regarding the proposed cleanup.

Thank you,

Conor Brandt
Gonzaga University School of Law
J.D. Candidate, Class of 2021



